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December 18, 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Christmas is at our doorsteps. I trust all of you are in the midst of all the last minute details that come 
with the celebration of Jesus’ birth: baking, wrapping gifts, shopping, etc. 
 
As we have now approaching the middle of the school year, it is a good time to do some shopping to 
top up your children’s school supplies. Students are often without pencils, erasers, and tissues these 
days. Please check to ensure they have everything they need to complete the year successfully.  
 
Harvest Life Victory Church is having their annual Christmas Eve service once again on Monday, 
December 24 at 7:00 p.m. Christmas music will be played and sung. Pastor Lawrence will be 
sharing a short Christmas message as well. Please invite family and friends to take part as we 
celebrate the birth of our Savior. 
 
Our Second Quarter is coming to an end on January 24th. Please encourage your child to complete 
the school work and Scriptures that are listed on their “Honor Roll” slip to fulfill their second quarter's 
work. Second Quarter Awards are on Sunday, January 27, at 6:00 p.m. Please invite family and 
friends to help us celebrate our student’s achievements. 
 
Check out the calendar on our website for an up to date posting of things that are taking place in 
January. Please note that we will be skating for gym every Thursday in January. Your children will 
need skates and a helmet that fits properly, with a chin strap, for safety if they fall. Please ensure 
also that your children’s skates are freshly sharpened, as it is much easier to skate on sharp blades. 
If you would like to join our students while they skate, you are very welcome. Please do not bring 
any children under the age of five unless they are able to skate. We are at the Cold Lake North 
Arena on Jan. 10, 24, and 31. We are at the new arena at the Energy Center on Jan. 17th. We are 
skating at both places from 2:30 to 3:30 p.m. 
 
 
Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and praying God’s very best for you and your family in the 
coming year. 

 
God Bless, 

 
Lynda Amesmann 
Principal 
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